

## 201 Elm Street, Northville, Michigan 48167-1293 Phone 248-349-3146 · Fax 248-349-7493 www.stpaulnorthville.org

Dear Prospective Parents and Families of St. Paul Students,

Welcome to St. Paul!

Thank you for taking the time to inquire and explore the school programs at St. Paul.

St. Paul is an unique place, with a family feel. Great effort is taken to provide a safe environment that serves the development of the whole child. We value the opportunity to partner with you, to assist you, and work with you in your efforts to raise your child. The teachers, staff, and families of St. Paul are here to serve your family and your children, and we do that by:

- **S** . . . Sharing the Word of God and His love
- **E** . . . Educating students for academic, spiritual, and social success
- **R**... Responding creatively to the needs of all students
- V . . . Valuing family life
- **E**... Equipping God's children for service

Lutheran schools are a great place to be! The Christian education program of St. Paul Lutheran School is an integral part of the mission of St. Paul congregation.

Whether seeking a preschool or an elementary school for your child, we invite you to explore what a quality Christian education looks like at St. Paul. Our office welcomes drop-in visitors for tours, appointments with the principal and teachers, and classroom visits.

Please feel free to contact me at 248-349-3146 or at <a href="mailto:principal@stpaulnorthville.org">principal@stpaulnorthville.org</a> .

Serving Him and His lambs with joy,

Jared L. Weiss, Principal